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DENTAL OFFICE
Dr. George Elias, DDS
Jim Durston, Denturist

Evenings available
1730 Bloor St. W. #4 (at Keele Subway/ 7-11 Store)

416-766-2222

Pleased To Be Of Service
To St. Joan of Arc Parish

1709 Bloor St. W.   416-760-2301

Scotiabank

1701 Bloor Street West                www.joanofarc.ca Phone          416.762.1026

Toronto, ON M6P 1B1           email: parish@joanofarc.ca Fax              416.604.3420

Served by the Franciscan Friars of the Atonement

CELEBRATIONS OF

THE EUCHARIST

         

contact the office before the child is

born. Please contact ext. 222, for

more information.

               MARRIAGE
Please call Fr. Dan at least one year

prior to the planned wedding date.

Pastoral Visitation
of the Sick:

To arrange for a visit 
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2187 Bloor St. W.

 Nicholson'sofrills
lower food prices™

Kenneth J. Michalak BA, CFP, CGA
Certified General Accountant
Certified Financial Planner

kenmicha@look.ca
1576 Bloor St. W.  416-588-2808

Proudly Serving Catholic Families since 1914
3299 Dundas Street West

(1 Block East of Runnymede) � 416-767-1176

LYNETT
FUNERAL HOME

Your High Park expert and #1 Bloor West
Number 1 Agent from 2001-2014
Offering free property evaluations!
www.billmohan.com

Bill Mohan
SALES REPRESENTATIVE

Parishioner

416 762-4200
Finding and selling homes for families

SUTTON GROUP REALTY SYSTEMS INC.
BROKERAGE

GOOD YEAR ROOFING
Shingles•Flat Roof•Eavestroughs
Aluminum & Vinyl Siding•Soffits

B: 416-604-3445  C: 416-859-0506

18+ Yrs Experience, Work Guaranteed!

carmen krasevac
the andrea morrison team

the professional working & living
in your neighbourhood

416-762-8255 office   416-272-5191 cell
carmen@andreamorrison.com

royal lepage real estate services ltd, brokerage

Royal LePage Real Estate
Services Ltd., Brokerage

Catherine Richardson
Sales Representative

647 989 8538

catherinerichardson111@gmail.com

3031 Bloor Street W. Toronto, ON. M8X 1C5

P: 416 236 1871         F: 416 239 5403

TERRA ALUMINUM
Windows & Doors

Eavestroughs, Railings
Awnings, Enclosures

info@terra-aluminum.com
(416) 604-9450 St. Joan of Arc Proclaiming and Living the Gospel

through Stewardship. All are Welcome.

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Daniel Callahan, SA 
Pastor (ext. 226)

frdan@joanofarc.ca

Mrs. Rosanne Kelly
Pastoral Assistant (ext. 221)

parish@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Anne Francis
Accounting Office (ext. 223)

finance@joanofarc.ca

Mrs. Catherine Richardson
Religious Education

Contact (ext 222)
religioused@joanofarc.ca

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES

Altar Servers
Call the office

Eucharistic Ministers
Andrew O'Handley

Lectors:
Maryanne Chard

10:00AM Choir
Susan McElcheran 

Rehearsal: Thursday 7:30 PM

12:00 Noon Choir 
Antoine Pellerin

Ushers:
Call the office

Joseph Lemire
Barrister & Solicitor, Parishioner
of Bond Law Chambers for 25 years

Now located at 62 Jane St.
(across from Pius X School)

Wills • Estates • Trusts
Powers of Attorney

Real Estate
416-363-1097

strictly bulk
THE BULK FOOD EMPORIUM
"Because We Don't Eat Packaging"
2389 Bloor St. W. 416-766-3319

Dr. Gina Gincauskas
Dr. Sivan Chong

Dr. Monika Osiecka
Dr. Laurie Permack

Have you made your will?
For free legal consultation contact:
D. Paul, Lawyer  416-559-1249

dpaul5859@yahoo.com

SPOT

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home  905-889-7467

Queen of Heaven Cemetery  905-851-5822

SPOT

Call us for more information about our

Spring, Summer & Fall Sessions

Call us for more information at 416-767-6793

turnerporter.caturnerporter.ca

PEEL CHAPEL
2180 Hurontario St.
905-279-7663

NEWEDUK CHAPEL
1981 Dundas St. W.
905-828-8000

YORKE CHAPEL
2357 Bloor St. W.
416-767-3153

BUTLER CHAPEL
4933 Dundas St. W.
416-231-2283

Community Of People Extending SupportCommunity Of People Extending Support

Bereavement Support Series in West Toronto

Pollocks HOME HARDWARE
PLUMBING & HOME CENTRE

FOR ALL YOUR HARDWARE NEEDS!
341-347 Roncesvalles Ave.   416-535-1169

Call  (416) 769-2885 and
book your personal

tour of our award
winning residence.

2100 Bloor Street West
www.thegrenadier.com

www.devp.org
3rd Monday of the month 7:00 PM

Merrymakers
3rd Tuesday, 12:15 PM

Prayer Group
Wednesdays after mass

Parish Council
Every two months

St. Vincent de Paul Society
2nd Wednesday, 7:30 PM

Sunday School (ages 3-6)

During 10:00 AM Mass

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

291 Roncesvalles Ave.
647-748-3474

416-551-6461

www.charbarts.com

Now open in Bloor West Village at 2321 Bloor Street West!
Come see why The LF Optical Group has been The GTA'S choice

for designer and luxury eyewear for less for over 30 years!

416-762-2657  www.lfoptical.com

DR. RICHARD STYKA

COSMETIC FAMILY &
SLEEP APNEA DENTISRY

1588 Bloor St. W.  416-530-1070
dorvaldental@gmail.com

Marc Enkin Music Lessons

Piano, Guitar, Voice, More!

Lessons in piano, guitar, voice
bass, ukulele, harmonica.

Jazz, pop, rock bands
for teens & adults.

Teaching music skills for life since
1988. Jane and Bloor Studio.

416-763-3516
marcenkin@gmail.com

www.marcenkinmusic.com

$10 off
first lesson with

this ad

Recitals! Parties!

Tax, Accounting and Bookkeeping Services
Individual and Small Business

Gregory Marko PENG MBA CPA CMA
416.527.4431

Gregory@GregoryMarkoCPA.com

Individual and Couples Counselling
Siobhan Marko MSW RSW

By Appointment - 465 St. Johns Rd.
416.527.2109

www.SiobhanMarko.com

• PLUMBING       • DISASTER CLEAN UP
• DRAINS          • RESTORATION SERVICES

416-503-4444
www.rotorooter.com

“1 Call Solves It All”

SINCE 1935

Jardin Infantil
CHILDCARE

647-200-3069
www.JardinInfantilAcademy.com

• Experienced, qualified staff

• Full time & part time care

• Ages: 9 months to 4 years

• Introduction to Spanish &

  French language

Sales Representative
416-948-1673
info@jenniferenglish.ca

shared values for exceptional results...

royal lepage real estate services ltd., brokerage
2320 Bloor St. W. Toronto ON M6S 1P2
P:  416-762-8255  F:  416-762-8853

Call 905-624-4422 for this space
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THE ASCENSION OF THE LORD 10 - 4 

 

 MASS INTENTIONS 
Monday, May 29 
Acts 19:1-8     Psalm 68                        
John 16:29-33 
5:30 pm   Franciszek Jurkowski+ 
 
Tuesday, May 30 
Acts 20:17-27   Psalm 68                    
John 17:1-11 
5:30 pm   Luke Abaya + 
 
Wednesday, May 31                                
Zephaniah 3:14-18   Isaiah 12 
Luke 1:39-56 
5:30 pm   All Souls 
 
Thursday, June 1 
Acts 22:30; 23:6-11   Psalm 16 
John 17:20-26 
5:30 pm   Int. of  Rozalja Kozik 
 
Friday, June 2 
Acts 24:27; 25:13-21   Psalm 103 
John 2:15-19 
5:30 pm    Jeanette O’Neill + 
 
Saturday, June 3 
Acts 28:16-20   Psalm 11 
John 21:20-25 
5:30 pm    Steve Morgan + 
 
Sunday, June 4 
Acts 2:1-11   Psalm 104                            
1Corin. 12:3-78,12-13 John 20:19-23 
8:30 am      Maria Rosa 
10:00 am   Irene DeSantis +  
12:00 pm   Margaret Maye + 
7:00 pm    The Parish Community 
 
Monthly Comparison for: April 
Offertory 2016 2017 
Envelopes $  13,060 $    14,348 
Loose $    4,892 $      5,334 
PAG $    6,713 $      6,609 
Total $  24,665 $    26,291 
Contributions for the Building and 
Maintenance $2,816 

 

THE PASTOR’S CORNER 
 
Peace and Goodness to all! 

  Happy St Joan of Arc Day to all of you.  May the Lord bless our 
parish as we celebrate our 98th year as a parish.  The festivities of this 
day are a great witness to the neighborhood of the life and vitality of 
our parish.  May you have a truly enjoyable day. 
    This past Tuesday I returned from a week long retreat for the 
General Council members of the Franciscan Friars of the Atonement in 
Assisi, Italy.  It was a very fruitful time for us as we prayed for and 
discussed the future of the community and our ministries.  Our 
community has a novitiate house there where we stayed and enjoyed 
the holiness and the great beauty of the surroundings.  It was also a 
great opportunity for us to approve the entrance into the novitiate for 
three new novices to begin in September, and the advancement of the 
one to profession of first vows at that time. These are signs of new life 
for our community and I want to thank all of you for the prayers you 
have been offering for the community.  For enjoyment, I went for a 
couple of good runs up to the top of Mt. Subasio and I rented a bicycle 
and spent the last afternoon seeing the sights surrounding Assisi in a 
faster time than would have been possible on foot.  It also helped me to 
get ready for the triathlon season that will happen this summer. The 
Iron Friar will run again this summer so stay tuned.   
   This past Wednesday evening, the RCIA participants and their 
families gathered in the friary for a Barbeque and pot luck banquet to 
celebrate the end of this year's season that is completed at Pentecost.  
The great blessing that the RCIA community brings to our parish in its 
witness to Christian values and new life is inestimable.  We give thanks 
and glory to God for this gift and I thank you all for the prayerful 
support you give to promote this program throughout the year. We will 
begin another season in September and will make those announcements 
as the summer progresses to welcome others who are interested in adult 
baptism or learning about our faith to possibly become members of the 
Catholic Church.  
   The "Open Mike" night and pot luck dinner and sing along sponsored 
by our youth group had a great number of people from the tickets given 
out.  I'll report on that next week since this bulletin will be published 
before the event happens.  I can make a prophesy that this will be a 
wonderful evening and that all will have a great time.                                 
Today, St. Joan of Arc Day is also predictably a great day of fun for all. 
Enjoy! 
   As ever, I want to thank you all for the marvelous spirit of vitality 
and participation you contribute to the life of our Parish.  It is a joy and 
privilege to serve you as your pastor. May God Bless you all with the 
fullness of life in Christ. 
 
In the love and joy of Christ Jesus,         Fr. Dan. 

MAY 28, 2017 

 
Please Pray for:                                                                                        
The Sick: John Kastelic, Bogwmila Bakiera, Andrea O‘Connor, Donna 
Scholich,  Josephine Zwolak ,                                                                               
The Deceased:   
 
CHILDREN’S CHOIR 
Children who like to sing are invited to join the Children’s Choir. This group 
meets for short practices right after the 10:00 am mass, in the choir area at the 
front of the church. The Children’s choir sings for Confirmation, First 
Communion, and some Sunday mornings. If you're interested, please come up 
to the choir area after church and speak to the choir director.       
                                                     
Living the Gospel by providing a summer camp experience for young 
boys…   During his years as a young camper at Camp Ozanam, Niro 
experienced significant moments of personal growth in his life, which had a 
lasting impact on him. Later on, he became a staff counselor at Camp 
Ozanam, where he now has the opportunity to become involved in and 
positively influence the lives of current camp participants. “When you are 
with your brothers at camp, it is okay to show your feelings. These memories 
become important, because these kids really get to know each other and stand 
by each other. Thank you, ShareLife, for all the work you do to make this 
possible at Camp Ozanam!” says Niro. Last year, ShareLife-supported Camp 
Ozanam provided a unique camping experience for 600 boys from 
underprivileged homes in the GTA. Next Sunday, June 4, 2017 is ShareLife 
Sunday.  Please give generously. 
 
IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM THE OFFICE 
If you donate to the parish and use plain white envelopes, be sure to put all 
your information on the outside. We received a donation and on the outside 
all it had was the name Sarah and the church name.  This can not be recorded 
for a tax receipt as the office has no idea who made the donation.   For tax 
purposes you should get a box of offertory envelopes from the office.  
Also, Do not tape your envelopes. 
 
Message from the Finance Committee 
As we wind down for summer, the Finance Committee would like to remind 
all parishioners that they can make use of pre-authorized giving (PAG) to 
simplify their contributions to the operations of the parish.  Just one debit a 
month instead of 5 or more envelopes to worry about.  In addition, the 
Committee would like to remind current users of PAG to review their 
contribution level and allocation.  The PAG forms are available at the back of 
the church or on-line at joanofarc.ca.  Thank you!” 
Also, you can use one envelope for the month from your box, if that is easier, 
we have parishioners that do that as well. 
 

 

THIS WEEK 
Monday, May 29                             
7:30  pm Building Committee 
 
Tuesday, May 30 
7:30 pm  Parish AGM 
 
Wednesday, May 31 
6:30 pm Religious Education 
 
Thursday, June 1 
7:00 pm Marriage Prep Course 
 
Saturday, June 3 
2:00 pm Confirmation 
Sharelife Weekend 
______________________________ 
Future Dates to Remember__ 
 
Tuesday, June 6 
7:30 pm Ministry Committee 
 
Sunday, June 11 
Fair Trade Sunday 

 
Welcome   Home ! 

Fr. Dan 
 

 
Happy 

        St. Joan of Arc Day! 
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2nd Wednesday, 7:30 PM

Sunday School (ages 3-6)

During 10:00 AM Mass

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

291 Roncesvalles Ave.
647-748-3474

416-551-6461

www.charbarts.com

Now open in Bloor West Village at 2321 Bloor Street West!
Come see why The LF Optical Group has been The GTA'S choice

for designer and luxury eyewear for less for over 30 years!

416-762-2657  www.lfoptical.com

DR. RICHARD STYKA

COSMETIC FAMILY &
SLEEP APNEA DENTISRY

1588 Bloor St. W.  416-530-1070
dorvaldental@gmail.com

Marc Enkin Music Lessons

Piano, Guitar, Voice, More!

Lessons in piano, guitar, voice
bass, ukulele, harmonica.

Jazz, pop, rock bands
for teens & adults.

Teaching music skills for life since
1988. Jane and Bloor Studio.

416-763-3516
marcenkin@gmail.com

www.marcenkinmusic.com

$10 off
first lesson with

this ad

Recitals! Parties!

Tax, Accounting and Bookkeeping Services
Individual and Small Business

Gregory Marko PENG MBA CPA CMA
416.527.4431

Gregory@GregoryMarkoCPA.com

Individual and Couples Counselling
Siobhan Marko MSW RSW

By Appointment - 465 St. Johns Rd.
416.527.2109

www.SiobhanMarko.com

• PLUMBING       • DISASTER CLEAN UP
• DRAINS          • RESTORATION SERVICES

416-503-4444
www.rotorooter.com

“1 Call Solves It All”

SINCE 1935

Jardin Infantil
CHILDCARE

647-200-3069
www.JardinInfantilAcademy.com

• Experienced, qualified staff

• Full time & part time care

• Ages: 9 months to 4 years

• Introduction to Spanish &

  French language

Sales Representative
416-948-1673
info@jenniferenglish.ca

shared values for exceptional results...

royal lepage real estate services ltd., brokerage
2320 Bloor St. W. Toronto ON M6S 1P2
P:  416-762-8255  F:  416-762-8853

Call 905-624-4422 for this space

St. Joan of Arc Parish
1701 Bloor Street West,  email:parish@joanofarc.ca Phone: 416-762-1026

Toronto, ON M6P 1B1         www.joanofarc.ca  Fax:     416 604-3420

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Daniel Callahan, SA - Pastor (ext. 226)   frdan@joanofarc.ca

Mrs. Rosanne Kelly - Pastoral Assistant (ext. 221)   parish@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Anne Francis - Accounting Office (ext. 223)   finance@joanofarc.ca

Mrs. Catherine Richardson - Religious Education  Contact (ext 222) religioused@joanofarc.ca

St. Joan of Arc Parish
1701 Bloor Street West,  email:parish@joanofarc.ca Phone: 416-762-1026

Toronto, ON M6P 1B1         www.joanofarc.ca  Fax:     416 604-3420

Rev. Daniel Callahan, SA - Pastor (ext. 226)   frdan@joanofarc.ca




